
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

QEC’s upgrades and maintenance season begins 
 
Start Date: June 5, 2017 
End Date:  August 31, 2017 
Nunavut              40 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform Nunavummiut that QEC’s 
upgrades and maintenance season has begun.  
 
QEC will inform customers in advance when a power outage is planned in their 
community through the radio, social media, and email. 
 
To ensure that customers receive a safe and reliable electrical supply, the QEC 
team takes advantage of better weather conditions at this time of year to repair 
damaged power lines and poles and perform upgrades and maintenance to the 
overall electrical system.   
 
QEC would like to thank Nunavummiut for their understanding. 
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